
 Reminder: Each student that sells their 5 Burger King books and returns the 

$15.00 by February 19th will have their name put in a drawing for an NCG 

Gift Card.  ALL money is due by February 28th.  

 Tomorrow, registration will open to all new families who attend area     

parishes. If you have not done so, please return your registration card to 

the school office. Registration packets will come home February 28th. 

 Merchant Bingo will be held Saturday, March 10th. Please look for           

information in this week’s folders. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

2/16 K of C Fish Fry  

4-7pm 

2/20  4th-6th grade 

swim at JAM Center 

for PE 

2/21 Student Council 

3-4pm 

2/27 4th-6th grade 

swim at JAM Center 

2/27 ISTEP+ testing 

begins grades 3-6 

3/10 Merchant Bingo 

We would like to  

recognize Jude   

Hoeffel for          

Representing St.     

Joseph School last 

week at the County 

Spelling Bee. He 

placed 4th overall. 

Great Job Jude!! 

Burger King Booklet Sales 

Top sellers as of 2-13-17 

Kelham-65 

Sewelin Family– 44 

Tuttle-35 

Swygart-29 

Knutson-26 

Congratulations 

to the winners of 

the  Knight of  

Columbus  

Catholic Schools 

Week Poster    

Contest. 

Kaylee Gaar    

Adayla Sewelin    

Alison  Vanderbosch               

Claire Swygart   

Lennon Hoeffel 

Kaitlin Keesler    

 Ella Yarnall         

EmmaRose Gowgiel 

Katherine Hileman 

Carter Demske 

Lizzie Buchs      

Sarah DePew      

Savanna McNay 

Emma Buchs 


